
Measure 110 
 
Is an unmitigated disaster. It was enacted before any of the critical infrastructure was in place. Since it 
was enacted, we only have MORE public drug use, MORE people moving here from out of state just to 
consume drugs, MORE people living on the street, MORE crime. 
 
My husband and I live in SW Portland and always prioritized going downtown for dinner and nightlife 
pre-2020. Now we refuse. We spend our time and dollars in Beaverton and Lake Oswego. We do not feel 
safe downtown, do not want to be harassed downtown, do not want our car vandalized downtown, and 
do not want our young adult children going downtown. 
 
Please repeal Measure 110. It is an objective failure all around. 
 


